


ATTENTION PARENTS!!!! 
North Bay Traffic Flow 

Morning Drop Off 
Afternoon Pick Up 

Change effective Friday, May 13 th 

As many of you are aware, we will no longer be provided with school crossing guards 
for our morning drop off or afternoon pick up times.  For the safety of all of our 
students, particularly our students who walk or ride their bikes to and from school 
each day, our district has developed a new traffic flow plan for our school.  Please 
see the map on the reverse side of this handout for a visual depiction of the new 
traffic flow plan. 

Morning Drop Off and Afternoon Pick Up 

Entry for cars and buses will be prohibited from Popp‛s Ferry Road onto Indian 
Drive (the road in front of our school) between 8:00 and 8:45 a.m. and 3:30- 
4:00 p.m. All traffic during those times will enter Indian Drive from Richard 
Drive.  The road has been striped and marked for car traffic and bus traffic lanes 
as both will enter from Richard Drive onto Indian Drive. 

Buses will stop and then turn left into the bus driveway, exit out to the right and 
exit Indian Drive onto Richard Drive. 

Cars will turn onto Indian Drive from Richard Drive, continue straight on Indian 
Drive and turn left into the front car driveway in the far right hand lane of the 
driveway.  The parents/visitors that need to park in the front parking lot and come 
into the school for whatever reason during those prohibited times may turn into the 
left lane of the front driveway and then into the front parking lot. All cars will 
exit the front driveway and turn right onto Indian Drive and exit onto Richard 
Drive. 

AS ALWAYS, STUDENTS MAY NOT BE DROPPED OFF OR PICKED UP IN THE 
FRONT PARKING LOT OR THE STAFF PARKING LOT. 

Staff members only will be allowed to enter from Popp‛s Ferry Road and turn right 
into the staff parking lot until 8:00 each day to park. This parking lot is reserved 
for staff only. Staff members may leave at 4:00 from the parking lot and exit onto 
Popp‛s Ferry.  Any staff members entering or exiting between 8:00-8:45 a.m. and 
3:30-4:00 p.m. will adhere to the traffic flow plan. 

For the safety of our students who walk or ride bikes, car and bus traffic is 
prohibited from entering or exiting Indian Drive from Popp‛s Ferry Road 
between 8:00-8:45 a.m. and 3:30-4:00 p.m. as this is the protected area for 
those students to cross coming to and leaving from school.


